
Three of our members have been 
to Parliament to discuss with 

key MPs and experts 
the changes we 
want and need 

for our care!

We 
chair 

and take 
part in all Corporate Parenting 

Panels in our local 
authority, to ensure the 

young people feel 
heard and part of 

the important 

We 
have 
been 

part of many interview panels, 
and have been working 

with Frontline to 
train Social 

Work students!
We 

have 
worked 

with Social 
Services to amend the Financial 

Policy, website and care 
leavers app to ensure all 

Care Experienced 
young people feel 

valued and can acquire 

We are 
currently fund-raising to be able to take a 

group of Care Experienced young 
people on holiday, 

which is a brand 
new experience for 

many of us!

Our group 
includes a 

chair, vice-chair and Champions for important 
areas like housing, finance, 

education, health e.t.c. 
to ensure that a strong 
voice is present at all 

meetings.

One of 
our members has been 

interviewed on BBC 
News about 
the National 
Care Review

Welcoming

Determined

Focused

Empowering
Tenacious

Central Bedfordshire 
Council’s…


